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Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Nov 6 2012

No Meeting on Nov 6 !
"Election Day - Community
Center is a polling location"

Nov 13 2012

Leigh Girvin -

Breckenridge, CO
"Continental Divide Land Trust"

Nov 20 2012

Bee Jeanson
"Professional Excellence Awards
for Summit County"

Nov 27 2012

Bob Vanourek - Edwards,

CO
"Building Excellent, Ethical, &
Enduring Organizations"

Dec 4 2012

Katherine Sanguinetti
"Colorado Department of
Corrections"

Dec 11 2012

Club Leadership
"Summit County Rotary
Charitable Fund + The Rotary
Foundation"

Upcoming Events

MEETING CANCELLED: Go
Vote!
Nov 6 2012

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Nov 10 2012

Club Board of Directors
Meeting
Nov 13 2012

Rotary Happy Hour
Nov 14 2012

Club Board of Directors
Meeting
Dec 11 2012

Holiday Party
Dec 12 2012

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Jan 26 2013

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Mar 9 2013

2013 Rotary District 5450
Conference
Apr 26 2013 - Apr 28 2013

This eBulletin has been
generated by ClubRunner club
communication software. Visit
clubrunner.ca for details.

President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

Our Club Charitable Fund and The Rotary Foundation – Two Separate Ways to Make a Difference

As you can imagine, between our many fundraisers, our working club budget, and our endowment fund our Club has

many financial components.  You are encouraged to give $30 to The Rotary Foundation (TRF) and $30 to our Summit

County Rotary Charitable Fund each quarter on your dues statement.  By giving this contribution quarterly to TRF you

become an EREY (Every Rotarian Every Year - $100 minimum per year).  By gifting our Club Charitable Fund you are

participating in our Club's Scaling the Summit program.

I’ve been talking a lot about Paul Harris Fellows.  Paul Harris, the founder of Rotary, is who we honor when we donate to

The Rotary Foundation.  When your Rotary Foundation donations add up to $1000 (or equivalent with recognition points)

you become a Paul Harris Fellow.  The District Governor has asked the Clubs in our District to encourage giving to TRF

by supplementing new gifts (gifts that bring the member to a new Paul Harris recognition level) with our Club

Recognition Points (up to 500 points).  The money that we gift to TRF will be used for Global Grants, District Grants,

Ambassadorial Scholarships, Rotary World Peace Fellowships, Vocational Training Teams, and more.  The Rotary

Foundation slogan is Doing Good in the World.  When we participate, we make it possible to receive grants for our club

and to share in the work of Rotarians around the world.  The monthly Rotary Magazine is an excellent tool to learn about

the good we do as Rotarians.

In addition to Doing Good in the World, our Club recognizes the ongoing need to do good things in our own local

community.  Although some of our local projects receive Rotary grant money (ex. the Community Dinner), the bulk of

our local giving is funded through our fundraising efforts.  In 1999, insightful Summit Club members decided that we also

needed a “savings account” to insure our local giving legacy.  Our Club Charitable Fund was initiated.  To recognize

giving to our Charitable Fund the Scaling the Summit award program was developed.  Our Charitable Fund has over

$700,000 with a goal to reach $1 million.  The Charitable Fund Board includes Lee Zimmerman (chair), Judi LaPoint

(Treasurer), Roy Goodwin, Joni Ellis, Bob Lau, Joe O’Malley, and Jim Brook.  Dick Massica and Frank Bowman also play

important roles.

Our Rotary Club is lucky to have a variety in our membership.  Some members are starting careers, others are ending

careers.  Some members are raising children, others are seeking ways to leave a legacy.  Wherever you are, we are

glad that you are making Rotary a part of your life.  Yes, it takes time and it takes money to be a Rotarian, but the

outcome is extremely rewarding – a life of giving and doing good.  By being a Rotarian you are Making a Difference.

REMINDER: NO MEETING on Tuesday, Nov. 6.  Get out and vote.  We are honored to have several club members

running for office.  It takes courage and conviction.  You are all amazing people.  My hat is off to you.

 

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Andru Zeiset

October 22nd

Marilyn Hogan

October 26th

Club Anniversaries
by Davis, Kathryn

 

Happy Club Anniversary!

Tom Coolidge     1 Year

Marilyn Hogan     23 Years
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Jeff McElhatten     3 Years

Summit High School Interact Club
by Ellis, Joni

Summit High School Interact Club meetings are held on Thursday mornings at 7:10 am. The meetings are monthly and

typically fall on the last week of a month, but this often varies due to the school calendar. The location is Mrs. Phipps

room in the high school, room 2319 (the last room on the left on the top floor).  

The Interact Club will be having a dinner meeting on December 10th at 6:00pm. This will most likely be at the SOS

Building. We would love to have Rotarians attend that meeting, as well as any other meetings.  Hope to see you soon!   

Rita Foth, President SHS Interact Club

 

Rotary Leadership Institute
by Ellis, Joni

Want to learn more about Rotary?  Plan to attend RLI (Rotary Leadership Institute).  Participants take 3

courses over time.  Nov. 10, Jan. 26, and March 9 are the next three sessions held at Red Rocks Community

College.  No need to commit to all.  Start with one.  Our Club will pay the $40 registration for any member wishing to

attend.  It’s a fantastic way to learn what it really means to be a Rotarian.  Talk to Rolo, Joni, Mary Anne, Butch or Rob

Phipps – all “graduates” of RLI.  Advance registration is required so mark your calendar and register NOW!

Giving.... THANKS!
by Myers, Wendy

It’s that time of year to begin collecting money to buy turkeys for the upcoming Community Thanksgiving Dinner. 

The last couple of years we have fed between 350 and 425 people.

The member collection typically comes close to the value of the birds; however, we still need to furnish the soft goods

(plates, napkins, utensils, cups, etc.), and coffee, tea, punch, milk and water.  Keystone Conference Center cooks the

meat and, through an ECHO Grant, provides stuffing, potatoes and gravy, green beans, salad, rolls, cranberry sauce,

and pumpkin pie. 

City Market gives us a great price for the turkeys, the Town of Silverthorne donates the Pavilion for our use, and the

Summit Daily News places the ads for us.  Please give a hearty Thank You to them when you can.

Wendy will be passing the basket for your donations at the October 30th and November 13th meetings.  Thank you

for your generosity!  I can be reached at 970.485.0824.

Pack it Up!
by Wickert, Elizabeth

Mark your calendars and join fellow Rotarians on December 6th (2:00pm) at the SOS Building in Frisco to pack

boxes for our troops! What a great way to give back to your community and send some holiday cheer to those who are

serving and connot be home for the holidays! SEE YOU THERE!!!

Marlies Blog
by Davis, Kathryn

Ever ask yourself what the life of an exchange student is? Follow Marlies blog and see what its like to be an exchange

student in Summit County. The blog is written in German, but is easily translated by going to the "Translate" option on

the bottom right of her blog. There are some great pictures and stories and I would encourage everyone to take a look

and get to know our exchange student!

http://marlies-exchange.blogspot.com/

Rotary Happy Hour
by Clement, Ann Morrison

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour. We are changing our location

to those support our "Preferred Restaurants"- those restaurants who let Rotary put our  brochures on display. The idea is

to help our preferred restaurants with some business and exposure. Happy hour hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you

haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by and socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE!  

 

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,, Michael Regall, David Matthews, Lou

Wagner and Ann Clement.  Some of us will be at each of the Happy Hours to welcome everyone. If you would like to be

on the Happy Hour Committee, please contact Ann Clement  at almclement@comcast.net

November 14th- Pug Ryans- Dillon

December 12th-HOLIDAY PARTY!!!!

January 9th- Blue Spruce- Frisco
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Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business professionals and

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetings before turning

in their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application

will then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of Directors.  Once

approved their name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the

Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interact

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times. 

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't have to

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

Recycle Your Magazines!
by Beeler, Peggy

Recycle that old and well read Rotary Magazine while spreading the word about our club!

When you have finished reading your monthly Rotary Magazine please bring it to our Tuesday meeting.  We will place a

label over the mailing information indicating our club name, meeting place and time and a contact.  We will then ask

members to help place a couple in offices with lobbies (doctors, dentists, fitness centers and other businesses). 

Thanks for your help!

New Member Bios
by Beeler, Peggy

Proposed Members, New Member, "Old" Member Bios

IF you are a new member in the last two or three years, email me a short bio to post in the

bulletin for a few weeks so we can get to know you better. Email to Peggy at:

pbeeler75@yahoo.com

 

 

Bulletin Information
by Davis, Kathryn

Do you have NEWS? EVENTS? or INFORAMTION that you would like to get out to our Rotary Members?

Please send us your stories and information for publication in our ClubRunner and on our website! Your submission should be sent no

later than Thursday at 3:00pm to Kathy Davis at kdavis@cwrmhc.org. in order to be published the following week. 

 

Thanks!

Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn
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Elizabeth's Commitments
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